CENTENNIAL HiGH ScHOOL

9310 Scort Roab RosweLL, GA 30076
(770) 650-4230  Fax (770) 650-4250

Kristina Lappin August 16, 2012
Assistant to the Director

Community Development/City of Roswell

38 Hill Street, Suite 30

Roswell, GA 30075

This is a request for the special event fee to be waived for Centennial High School’s Homecoming Parade
that will be held October 12, 2012 at 5:30PM due to our non-profit status.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Dr. Steven R. Miletto
Principal
Centennial High School



